
 

 

 

 
 
Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 CGS meeting  – held on 5th Oct 7pm 
 2016 Matters: 

o Cricket Development Day was held on Sat 1st Oct at St Paul’s School 
grounds with great fun fair. Around 100 players from various teams 
participated under sunny conditions.  

o CSG gave away cricket towels and training shirts to all registered 
players. This was very well received. 

o Players went through drill conducted by coaches from QLD and some 
Brisbane Heat personnel attended. 

o Lunch + Drinks provided.  
o CSG extends its appreciation to JSSG for the grant for food/drinks 

provided.   
o 5 teams in the BNJCA completion (1 u/9, 1u/10, 2 u/12s and opens) 
o Planning for 2017 Annual Cricket Dinner underway. Kedron Wavell 

booked for March 25th 2017.  
o   

 Next meeting 2nd November 7pm – Library 
 
 


